
Senate Council 
February 20, 2017 

Recommendation Regarding Feb. 13, 2017 Communication from Provost Tim Tracy 
 

 
Recommendation from Senate's Rules and Elections Committee (SREC): 
 
That SC affirm via motion that the Provost's phrase "Academic Administrator for Undergraduate 
Education" in his Feb. 13, 2017 response to the Senate Council's Jan. 23, 2017 means to be 
referring to the individual authorized by University Senate Rules to make academic decisions 
about students who are not (or were not) registered in a college. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 13, 2017 

 
 
 
Dr. Phil Kraemer 

Interim Assistant Provost 

For Academic Enrichment 

University of Kentucky  
Office of the Provost  

105 Main Building 

Lexington, KY 40506-0032 

P: 859-257-2911  

F: 859-257-1333 

www.uky.edu 

 

 
 

Dear Dr. Kraemer, 

 

With this memo, I am asking that you serve as Interim Academic Officer for Undergraduate Education until 

all students currently assigned to Undergraduate Studies are assigned to individual colleges or June 30, 

2017, whichever comes first.  In this role, you will serve as signatory authority for things such as 

retroactive withdrawals, etc. for these students as previously handled by the Associate Provost for 

Undergraduate Education. 

 

Thank you for performing in this interim role. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Timothy S. Tracy, PhD 
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